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THE KNIGHT HERALD - January 2011 
January 2011 

1 Rosary after 5pm Mass 

2 Pennies from Heaven 

4 Social Meeting—Brad Henry 

6 Chapter Meeting 

11 Officers Meeting 

15 Spaghetti Dinner 

15 Free Throw Contest 

16 Donut Sunday after 10:15 Mass 

16 Pennies from Heaven 

16 Respect for Life Mass 8:30 

18 Business Meeting 

19 Assembly Meeting 

February 2011 

1 Social Meeting 

3 Chapter Meeting 

5 Rosary after 5pm Mass 

8 Officers Meeting 

15 Business Meeting 

16 Assembly Meeting 

20 Clergy Appreciation Dinner 
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 2010-11  Officers Phone List  

Chaplain—Monsignor David Funk  

Grand Knight—Stephen Dodaro 863-2513 

Deputy Grand Knight— Horace Gilmore 868-8482 

Financial Secretary—Lee Brock 861-5137 

Chancellor—Steve McClellan 740-927-5084 

Recorder - Tim Puet 507-8388 

Treasurer - Gordon Burke 861-1191 

Warden - Scott Banaski 861-2601 

Advocate - Shawn Ansbro 759-7876 

Inside Guard - Scott Marsh 306-4244 

Outside Guard - Gordon Pickett 378-4673 

3 Year Trustee - Stephen J. Valentine 927-1464 

2 Year Trustee - Phil Siedlecki 863-5284 

1 Year Trustee - David Baker 861-1580 

Insurance Agent - Matthew Vitartas 614-493-8895 

 

All You Can Eat 

Spaghetti Dinner 
 

January 15 th 

St. Pius X cafeteria  

5:30 PM to 7:00PM 

 
All You Can Eat Spaghetti Dinner  will include 2 

kinds of pasta, meatballs, salad, bread sticks and 

hot or cold beverages.  Price is $5 for adults, $4 

for seniors, $3 for children and $5 for take out.  

For dessert, there will be a bake sale.  Proceeds 

will benefit Religious Vocations 

Speaker for January 4th 
 

Please join us on January 4, 2010 for our social meeting. 

Our guest speaker will be Bradley W. Henry, USNR/FTS. 

His most recent deployment was with General Petraeus 

and his Command staff. We will have the opportunity to 

hear about his time in the military, including tours in both 

Iraq and Afghanistan. Please bring your wife with you as 

we listen to Bradley Henry tell us about his experiences.  



Grand Knight's Column 
January 2011 

Worthy Brother Knights: 
 

The holiday season is behind us and I hope it was enjoyable for you and your 

family. As members of the Knights of Columbus, our focus is on our church, 

family and community. It is our family and St. Pius community that has been and continues to 

be places where we know we will always be welcome. Please be sure to continue spending time 

with your family during 2011. 

 

We had two very successful events during December. The Breakfast with Santa continues to be well attended. 

My thanks to anyone who helped put up decorations or worked the event.  Special thanks to Phil Siedlecki for 

setting the scene again this year, and Shawn Ansbro and his crew for keeping the pancakes coming. Jerry 

Lowery took over 100 pictures of children with Santa as the rest of us tried to keep people fed with pancakes. 

 

My thanks to Martha Terry, Peg Brock, Sue Valentine, Dee Ansbro and Jayne Siedlecki each of whom took 

time to cook and slice a turkey for our annual Holiday dinner. The food was delicious, and when you add in 

the fellowship, it was a very nice evening. If you were not there, you missed seeing Steve McClellan, who 

easily was the best dressed person there. The combination of red shirt and socks with a tie that had pictures of 

poinsettias was a site to behold.  

 

At our Holiday dinner on December 4th,  I had the privilege of recognizing some of our brother Knights and 

their families for the work they did over the past six months. If you see any of the following members or their 

families, please thank them again for their service to our council. 
  

Albert Einstein said, ―Setting an example is not the main means of influencing another, it is the only means‖. I 

appreciate the example each of you set as a reminder to our church and our community what it means to be a 

Knight of Columbus. Each month I write this column, I am reminded of all the things we do for our church and 

community and I thank you for the example each of you set and the work each of you do. 
 

 

 

Fraternally Yours, 
S.K. Stephen J. Dodaro , Grand Knight 

 

 

  Knight of the Month   Family of the Month 

  

July     David Baker, Steve Valentine,  Gordon and Ann Burke 

Phil Siedlecki , Paul Yarger   

August   Gordon Pickett       Mike and Donna Bauman 

September  Stephen McClellan   Tim and Sandy Puet  

October  Steve Riederer    Phil and Jayne Siedlecki 

November  Shawn Ansbro    Scott and Tina Banaski 

December  Scott Marsh     Shawn and Dee Ansbro 

The Rosary:   
Our council will lead the rosary after the first Sat-

urday Mass of the month.  Try to stay after the 5 

PM Mass for the Rosary! 

Please send any articles for the newsletter to David Baker,  koolkat13@sbcglobal.net  The deadline for monthly  

submissions is the 20th of the month.   



Dear Brother Knights:        January 2011 

 

I encourage you to keep our council strong by supporting as many events as possible.  Please use this 

newsletter as a reminder when scheduling events on your calendars.  Perhaps you can set aside time to at-

tend a meeting or assist at an upcoming event. 

 

JANUARY 
January 4th – Social Meeting – We will have YN1 (AW) Brad Henry, United States Navy as a special 

quest speaker.  Brad has served tours in both  Iraq and Afghanistan and most recently severed under Gen-

eral Petraeus  at  Central Command.  Brad will share  his experiences and insight with us.  Please plan on 

attending and bring your wife.      

 

January 4th – Social Meeting – Brother Steve McClellan will provide the snack. 

 

January 15th –  Spaghetti Dinner – Come out and enjoy a delicious spaghetti dinner with family and 

friends.  Dinner will begin at 5:30 P.M. 

 

January 15th – Free Throw Contest.  We will again be conducting our annual free throw contest.  We are 

in need of volunteers to make this event a success.  If you would like to volunteer, please contact Mike 

Bauman at 614-286-9592. 

 

 

FEBRUARY 
February 1st – Social Meeting – Brother Scott Marsh will provide the snack. 

 

February 20th – Clergy Appreciation Dinner –  Please read the next page for more details. 

 

I would like to extend a special thank you to Scott Marsh, Peter George and his son Jared, Steve Valentine, 

Phil Siedlecki, Lee Brock, Doug Brock, Jim Snyder, and Mike Bauman for turning out on November 27th 

to decorate the church courtyard. 

 

Should you have any questions concerning the events or dates, please feel free to contact me at 614-868-

8482. 
 

Fraternally Yours, 
S.K.  Horace Gilmore, Deputy Grand Knight 

Deputy Grand Knight’s Column 

TO BE REMEMBERED IN  OUR PRAYERS:   
 
The Arnett Family, Hans Bauer Family, John Burtyk Family, Brian Gilchrist Family, 
Deacon John and Margaret DuPrey, Pat Finegan, Albert Genzen, Heraldo (Ham) Ham-
burger, Msgr. Huntzinger, John Leers Family, John Lukie, Scott Marsh, Carl Pyle Family, 
Bill Saling, Leo Shedlock Family, Jane Singer, Bill Pikaart, Naomi Griffin, Richard Work-
man, Fr. John Swickard, Fr. Reichert, For Our Seminarians specially Michael Gentry and 
Jeremiah Guappone, Debbie Brock and Dee Caccimelio 



K of C Women’s Club Happenings 

December, 2010 

The women’s meeting was cancelled in December due to the cold and snowy weather.  As President, 

I felt that it was unsafe for the members. 

 

Our next meeting is Monday, January 10th, 2011 in the PAC Room at 7 pm.  The officers will pro-

vide the snacks and beverages.  In the New Year, the ladies will be busy planning their annual card party 

which is April 26th.  Please consider volunteering to be a committee chairman or being on a committee.   

The Women’s Club needs everyone’s support to have a successful party. 

I hope that everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

See you at the January meeting. 

 

Ann Burke 

Annual Card Party 

 

April 26th, 2011 

 

Mark your Calendars and Start asking your 

friends to a Great evening of Fun!!  

 

13th Annual Clergy Appreciation Dinner 
This year’s dinner will be held on February 20th at the Villa Milano Banquet and Conference Center. 

There will be a cash bar at 6pm with dinner at 7pm. This event is our opportunity to thank all of our 

clergy in the diocese for their hard work and dedication. Cost is $30 per person.   
 



 Attention all Veterans 
 

All Veterans should contact the VA to register for potential benefits.  Jack Selig, 

Oureach coordinator at the Chalmers P Wylie VA center encourages ALL veterans and 

especially reservists who were deployed for federal service overseas.  To contact Jack, 

call 614-257-5579 or email at jack.selig@VA.gov 

Knights of Columbus Council 5253  

Annual Youth Basketball Free Throw Contest 
 

All boys and girls ages 10 to 14 are invited to participate in the local level of competi-

tion for the 2010 Knights of Columbus Basketball Free Throw Championship. The local competi-

tion will be held Saturday, January 15th at St. Pius X School Gymnasium.  Registration begins at 

7:00 PM and competition at 7:30 PM.  All contestants are recognized for their par-

ticipation in the event. Participants are required to furnish proof of age and written 

parental consent. For entry forms or additional information contact: Mike Bauman 

614-286-9592  

Speaker for February 1st 

John Bradford will be at our February 1st meeting to tell us about his Wilderness Outreach program. 

The foundation and purpose of Wilderness Outreach is to provide men with the opportunity to ex-

plore and discover masculine spirituality through work, survival, adventure, and worship, in a wil-

derness environment, far from the conveniences and comfort of everyday life. Here is an opportunity 

to here about some of the things our seminarians do during the summer.  

Looking for a Valentine Gift for that Special Knight or La-

dy Knight? 

Have you thoughts about KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SHIRTS?  What about a K of C Hat 

or Jacket?: Have you been wondering were you can get Fr. Hohman Council or Assembly attire? 

Come visit with Brother Bob Martin at his Store, Ohio Select Imprinted Fab-

rics at 7394 Main St. in Reynoldsburg 861-8811.  Both men and women attire is 

available. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"IN GOD WE TRUST" 

 

January Birthdays 
 

Richard Banks, Doug Brock, Earl Campfield III, William Ciejko, Gerard 
Crane, Robert Figaro, Charles Finegan, Horace Gilmore, Thomas Halpin, 
David McCormick, Don Neader, Joseph Rubadue, Richard Sharpe, Phillip 
Siedlecki, Allyn Yarger, Bryan Youngblood, Timothy Zack, John Zacovic 

 

 


